
Dear Parents, 

 

Because of the overwhelming response to last year's production and the anticipated community response to this year's 

show, all seats for  SHREK the Musical will be reserved.  This means that each ticket sold will have a seat number on it 

and the ticket holder must occupy that particular seat. 

 

We strongly suggest that you purchase your tickets early to obtain the best seats.  We reserve the right to split seating 

to accommodate as many people as possible in the center section.   

 

Presales will begin on February 19 for Drama Club Members, family and friends.  Fill out the form below and return it 

with payment in an envelope marked with your child's name to Miss Blizzard in Room E5 or to Miss Gabby at any 

rehearsal.   

 Tickets will be distributed to you beginning March 2nd.  You may send in this form to purchase tickets at any time up 

until the box office opens on March 2nd.   

 

BOX OFFICE HOURS 

The box office will open to the public beginning March 2, 2015.  Tickets can be purchased at the VMS Theater Box Office 

during the following hours: 

Tuesdays and Thursdays beginning March 3rd -  3:00 to 4:30  

Saturday, March 7 – 11:30am-12:30pm and  4:30pm-5:30pm 

Sunday, March 8 – 11:30am-12:30pm and  4:30pm-5:30pm 

The box office will be open during the dress rehearsal on Wednesday, March 11, from 9:30 to 10:15 am. 

 

Tickets for each performance will also be available at the door as follows:.   

The box office will open at 6:00 p.m. on the nights of the performances - March 13th and 14th 

12:00 on March 14th and…. 
2:00 on March 15th  

Tickets are $12.00 for children, students and adults.                  

Senior Citizens are admitted FREE on Sunday, March 15th, compliments of PRIDE of the Voorhees Township Education 

Association. Cash or checks are accepted.  Up to 4 Senior Citizen tickets per family PLEASE! Checks can be made payable 

to Voorhees Middle School Check our website for further information 

We anticipate another fabulous show that will sell-out, and would like to take this opportunity to say Thank You for 

supporting our play!!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Directors, Voorhees Middle School Drama Club 

 

Questions?  Email aredfern@outlook.com 

  
Detach and Return With Your Order 
**************************************************************************** 
 Name _____________________________________  Phone ___________________________ 

 
 Student’s Name _______________________________________________________________ 
 
# of Tickets @$12.00____________ for Friday March 13th  at 7:00 pm      $_________ 
# of Tickets @ $12.00____________for Saturday March 14th  at 1:00 pm  $ _________ 
# of Tickets @ $12.00____________for Saturday March 14th at 7:00 pm  $__________ 
# of Tickets @$12.00 ____________for Sunday March 15th at 3:00 pm     $_________ 
Free Sr. Citizen Tickets Sunday, March15th at 3:00pm:                              $ ___0_____ Please include your email address if you 

want free senior citizen tickets. _____________________________________ 
 
Total # of Tickets ____________                                   Total Enclosed   $__________ 
 


